KENTUCKY INFRASTRUCTURE AUTHORITY
100 Airport Road

Andy Beshear Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Edith Halbleib
Governor (502) 573-0260 Executive Director
kia.ky.gov

February 27, 2020

The Honorable Kevin Neal, Judge Executive
Marshall County Fiscal Court

P.O. Box 432

Benton, KY 42025

RE: Request to Use Residual Funds
CWSRF A18-014

Dear Judge Executive Neal:

Thank you for your Request to Use Residual Funds dated October 29, 2019. All requests such
as these are carefully and thoughtfully reviewed on a case-by-case basis, weighing both the
impacts on the perpetuity of the program and impacts on the borrower. Many factors are
considered. At this time, we have determined that the request is declined, because the proposed
scope of the work is outside the scope of the original project and will require a new environmental
review. ltis our understanding that a new project has been submitted for the 2021 Call for Projects
and has included this scope of work in the new Project Profile.

We appreciate your interest in the Kentucky Infrastructure Authority loan program and we are
available any time at your request to assist you with your financing options. If you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to contact Julie Bickers at 502-892-3455 or julie.bickers@ky.gov.

Respectfully,

Linda Bridwell, PE
Deputy Executive Director

Kentucky Infrastructure Authority
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